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INTRALOT signs real-time monitoring contract for  
Cash Devices (VLTs) in Nebraska 

 

 

February 20, 2025 
 

INTRALOT S.A. is pleased to announce that its North American subsidiary, INTRALOT, Inc., 
has signed a contract with the Charitable Gaming Division of the Nebraska Department of 
Revenue for the provision of a real-time monitoring and reporting system for Cash Devices 
across the state. This agreement marks an important step in enhancing the oversight and 
operational efficiency of Cash Device regulation in Nebraska. 

The contract will see INTRALOT deliver its state-of-the-art iGEM™ Central Monitoring and 
Reporting System, designed to offer real-time management, auditing, and reporting of Cash 
Device activities in the competitive gaming environment. INTRALOT will implement the full 
solution, including site controllers, communication networks, central system infrastructure, 
reporting modules, training for Distributors and Operators, and advisory services for 
Division personnel. 

The contract, which was awarded following a competitive process, will run for 5 years and 
includes the option to renew for four (4) additional two-year (2) periods, totaling 13 years. 
INTRALOT’s system will oversee and report on Cash Device operations in a growing 
statewide landscape of at least 5,000 devices at more than 1,600 locations in Nebraska, 
improving security, compliance, and operational transparency. 
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